
To whom it may concerned
                                                                                                  March 18, 1998

It is certified to Prof Jüri Kaude who participated in the annual meeting of Tallinn
Medical  Association  on  March  18,  1998  in  Tallinn  and  took  part  in  round  table
discussions  concerning  negotiation  about  medical  profession  and  health  insurance
problems.

Katrin Rehemaa
Secretary General of
Estonian Medical Association
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